
From: Adam Gross <Adam.Gross@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2022 10:13 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Reporting receipt of a meal 
 
Pursuant to MCC 2-156-142(d)(12), I am reporting that on June 22, 2022, I attended an event at the 
invitation of the University of Chicago Crime Lab. The Crime Lab paid for the event, including dinner. The 
event was a presentation from and conversation with Kenneth Corey, Chief of Department for the New 
York Police Department. Chief Korey is the number two official at NYPD. He discussed officer 
recruitment and training, NYPD’s innovative approach to measuring public sentiment, and how the 
department acts to hold officers and leaders to a higher standard of service and quality. Several dozen 
public safety leaders attended and participated. The event was at Il Porcellino at 59 W. Hubbard. I 
attended in my official capacity as Executive Director of the Community Commission for Public Safety 
and Accountability. 

 
Thank you. 
 
Adam Gross 
 

Adam Gross 
Executive Director 
Community Commission for Public Safety and Accountability 
2 N. LaSalle Street, Room 725 
Chicago, IL 60602 
(312) 742-2274 
adam.gross@cityofchicago.org 
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